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August 12, 2025

Sent Via Email: jordan.hambleton@niagaratransit.ca

Jordan Hambleton
Chief of Staff
Niagara Transit

Dear Mr. Hambleton:
Re: Niagara Falls City Council Resolution regarding Transit for Seniors

Please be advised that, at its meeting of July 29, 2025, the Council of the Corporation of the
City of Niagara Falls passed the following resolution:

Ordered on the motion of Councillor Ruth-Ann Niewesteeg, seconded by Councillor Chris
Dabrowksi,

THAT the Council of the City of Niagara Falls REQUESTS that the Niagara Transit
Board of Directors investigate the feasibility of providing significantly discounted
transit fares for Seniors.

Carried (Councillor Lococo was opposed).

| trust that this information will be of assistance and will be forwarded to the Niagara Transit
Board for the appropriate follow-up.

Sincerely,

Bill Matson
City Clerk
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